Scopres & FEUSTMANN
ARCHITECTS

WILLIAM H. SCOPES
MAURICE M. FEUSTMANN

SARANAC LAKE, N.Y.

June 28th, 1932

Mr, Edwin Bergstrom, Treas.,

The American Institute of Architects,
The Octagon, :
Washington,

D. C.

Dear Mr, Bergstrom:

I am enclosing $10.00 onaccount
of this year's dues of the American Institute
of Architects.

I shall endeavor to pay the
balance as soon as possible, but if 1t is
customary to handle such matters by means
of a note I would be very glad to sign such
an obligation,if you would kindly send me
the necessary forn.

Trusting this will prove
satisfactory to you, I remain

Yours very truly,
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July 15, 1932

Doar ¥r, Foustmanns
M
Pluse acoept our thanks for yomr letter of June 25th,
encloging check for $10.00 on account of your 1982 dues as
& meshoar of The American Institute of Architects., We have
credited yowr account, accordingly.

While the Institute is always ready o accept the member's
note for his wmpaid dues, in your particular instance we do
not think it would be necessary, just at this time. If you will
send in payments on scoount whenever you cen do 20, beiween now
and the end of the current year, that will bs entirely satisfactory.

However, if at the end of the yesr the balance still remains
unpaid, then we believe it would be advisable te submit & note
for the balence due, as this astion would sneble the Treasurer
and the Boerd of Directors -kn enntima your name ﬂu-ough 1933.

. Re s:meercly hope that eonditions will bcg:m to improve
by the end of this year - and surely, befors 1933 is very far
advanced.

Sineemiy yours,

Executive Secretary.
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THE AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ARCHITECTS

1741 New York Avenue, N. W.
Washington, D. C.

THE OCTAGON

Inter-Office Communication -

June 3, 1937.

MEMORANDUM -

Mr. Voorhees called attention to Mr. Maurice M.

Eﬁzgtmann, 64% Main Streét, Saranac Lake, N. Y.,

sl '

Institute Member at Large (unassigned) whom he

says should be transferred to the Central New York
f Chapter (correct territory?) that he has spoken
to him about it and we should communicate with

Mr. Fﬁgétmann and do the negessary.

SEFV*B
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Mr. THE OCTAGON, WASHINGTON, D. C.

June 23, 1937.

Degar ¥r. Feustmanm:
O s
¥o have been advised by #r. Stephen F, Voorheez, Past
Prosident of The Imstitute, of your desire, expressed at the
time of the Convention in Boeten, to be mesigned to the chapter

of The Imstitute ip which territory you reside.

Such agsipnment would be to the Central Hew York Chagter,
of which Hr. Conway L. Todd, 315 Alemender Gtreet, ﬁacheet_er,
¥ew York, is President, end ¥r. ¥elter V. Wiard, of the sane

addrepe, is Secretary.

For the record, we should have a letter lrom you conlirming
the above, after which The Hecretary wiil be in a position to
complete the necessary procedurs and sdvise the chapter sccord-

ingly.
Jwaiting ryour PTesponse, we are

Sineercly yours,

Executive Secretary.
PHERE

ﬂrl Erurice ¥. Fmtmnﬂ' &wIcAO;
64 ¥ain Street,
Saranac Lake, New York.

copies to Mr. Wiard ,Secretary
lr. Shreve, Director
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